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North campus region manager- Rocky Kohler 

Please welcome Ronald (Rocky) Kohler as 

the new North Campus Region Manager. 

Rocky joined the University in 2009, 

serving as HVAC Forman at the Hospital.  

Prior to joining U of M, he worked for 

Chrysler for 21 years in support of their R & 

D facilities.  During his tenure at Chrysler 

he served in various positions ranging from 

Building Maintenance & Operations to 

Facility Design & Construction.  Rocky has 

a MS in Engineering Management and BS in 

Mechanical Engineering from Oakland 

University. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School of Information 

North 
 

The College of Engineering has negotiated a 

five year occupancy agreement for SI-North. 

We will occupy the second and third levels 

while School of Information will maintain 

control of the first level. The Naval 

Engineering Education Center moved in last 

month. Planning efforts are underway to 

move in Inter Pro, Health Engineering and 

the Communications and Marketing office. 
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GG Brown Addition 
 

Planning efforts for the GG Brown addition 

continue with a goal for construction to start 

in late fall, 2011. The addition is planned to 

be built in the parking lot north of GG 

Brown. Construction is anticipated to take 

24 months. The design is a collaboration 

effort of Perkins + Will (New York) and 

IDS (Troy, MI).  

 
GG Brown addition 

 

MCard ID Badge 
 

UM will be replacing the swipe card access 

readers on exterior building entrance doors 

in May. New proximity type readers will be 

installed at this time. Also, new MCard ID 

Badges utilizing smart technology will be 

required to gain entrance to buildings after 

hours. Get your new badge now at Pierpont 

Commons or at remote badging stations to 

be set up in the atriums of EECS, FXB and 

CSE during the weeks of March 14th and 

21
st
. 

EPB/WSTPC Addition 
 

Construction on the EPB/WSTPC addition 

has been completed and occupancy is now 

underway. 
 

Mezzanine level 

  

Main floor 

 

Design room 
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 Recycle Write! 
 

Procurement Services and the U-M Recycling 

Program are pleased to announce a brand new 

program to campus: Recycle Write! This 

program allows U-M students, faculty and 

staff to dispose of pens, pencils and markers in 

an environmentally-responsible way. All items 

will be recycled through TerraCycle’s Writing 

Instrument Brigade, a partnership between 

TerraCycle and Sharpie, Paper Mate and EXPO 

brand products. All brands of writing 

instruments are accepted through this program. 

For each item recycled through the Recycle 

Write! program, TerraCycle will donate $0.02 

to the C.S. Mott Children’s Hospital. CoE will 

be installing collection boxes in each of our 

classrooms soon. 

If you would like to learn more please go to:  

http://www.recycle.umich.edu/grounds/recycl

e/PDF/r_write_info_portrait_plblue.pdf 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Smoke-Free University 
The Smoke-Free University Implementation policy 

will go into effect July 1, 2011.  

 

If you would like to review the implementation 

plan please go to:  

 

www.smokefree.umich.edu/docs/committeereport.

pdf. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Contact Information: 

For questions regarding the newsletter,  

please contact the Facilities Management Office. 

E-mail mkarner@umich.edu 

Telephone (734) 647-7070 
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